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After a sizzling summer of photographic opportunities, we’re thrilled to announce the launch of our new 

season, packed with exciting events, workshops and opportunities for photography enthusiasts of all 

levels. This season, which runs for 37 weeks from 11th September, promises to be the most engaging and 

inspiring yet, with a variety of activities designed to enhance skills, foster creativity, and build a vibrant 

community of photographers. 

Highlights of the New Season: 

• Guest Speakers: Members will gain insights and inspiration from renowned photographers and 

industry professionals who will share their experiences, tips, and tricks. Seasoned photographers 

will speak on thought-provoking topics including the great outdoors, use of drones, landscape and 

street photography. Internationally renowned speakers will include Anthony Penrose on the 

legendary Lee Miller and Quintin Lake on a Photographic Journey around the coast of Britain. Other 

talks on a wide range of topics will be given by local photographers and our own members. 

• Skills Events: Kent photographer David Jenner will be presenting an evening on Photoshop and 

there will be talks on studio and analogue photography. 

• Competitions: A showcase for talent! We’ll run four open Digital and Print plus two Set Subject 

competitions, all independently judged. We’ll also do battle with other clubs from Kent.   

• Sharing: Members will have plenty of opportunities to share their work and learn from each other 

during the season. Awards will be presented at the end of the season. 

"We are excited to welcome both new and returning members to our club," said David Silk, Club Chairman. 

"Our goal is to create a supportive and dynamic environment where photographers can learn, grow, and 

connect with others who share their passion." 

Membership for the new season is now open. Whether you are a beginner looking to learn the basics or an 

experienced photographer seeking to refine your skills, the Isle of Thanet Photographic Society has 

something for everyone. Join us and be part of a community that celebrates the art of photography. 

For more information and to become a member, please visit our new and enhanced website at 

www.isleofthanetphotogrphicsociety.com  

 

FURTHER INFORMATION 

About the Isle of Thanet Photographic Society (known as Thanet’s Camera Club): 

The club is a community of photography enthusiasts dedicated to promoting the art and science of 

photography. Through a variety of events, workshops, and competitions, the club provides a platform for 

members to enhance their skills, share their work, and connect with like-minded individuals. 

Annual subscription is only £35 per person for the season, plus a weekly attendance fee of £4 per person. 

Meetings are held at 7.30 pm on Thursdays at the Portland Centre, Hopeville Avenue, St Peters, 

Broadstairs CT10 2TR, starting on 11th September 2025. 

 

ENDS 

 

NEWS 

For Immediate Release 

Exciting New Season for Thanet’s 

Camera Club 

 

http://www.isleofthanetphotogrphicsociety.com/

